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Dear Danny,

I’ve just got your email, and I was sorry to hear you’re lonely but don’t worry believe that this problem isn’t so bad that you can’t solve. There are many ways to clear it.


The best thing to do is try to adjust yourself to get along with your new friend. If you do this, you will study in your new school happily. Why don’t you talk, smile or share some snack to your friends. Then, you will have more friends and won’t be lonely anymore.


I know it’s hard to do at first but believe me, it will work. You can do it and don’t forget to let me know how you’re getting on. If you have any problems you can tell me, I always help you. Good luck, Take care, Bye. 
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K.I.T.
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